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year at $385,000, the , ey 
Biscayne home of Robert H. 
Abplanalp in the compound 
used by Richard M. Nixpn has 
just been sold for $220,{m0 
In, 	it was bought for 
$10,000 by the Westchester 
milli on aire-an dustrialist, a con-
fidant and business associate 
of the former President, and 
was used by White House 
and Secret Service personnel. 
Maritza Hubbard, a business-
woman, said yesterday She 
bought it for its quiet and 
isolation. Contrary to recent 
repeats, real-estate sources 
said the Nixon property in 
the compound was not for 
Sale, nor is the house owned 
by Charles G. Rebozo, the 
Cuban-born banker and close 
Nixon friend. In 1973, Mr. 
Abplanalp bought Mr. Reba-
zo's share in Mr. Nixon's 
estate in San Clemente, Cif., 
for $295,000. 	 ;•bl`  

mental capacity" andopould 
rule •on the -cue in three 
weeks. 
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